Please see the link for the Guide to Safe Scouting—with below an excerpt from the document, regarding camping with Webelos.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This was pulled from the online version of Guide to Safe Scouting    http://www.scouting.org/HealthandSafety/GSS.aspx.
 Council-Organized Family Camp
Council-organized family camps are overnight events involving more than one
pack. The local council provides all of the elements of the outdoor experience,
such as staffing, food service, housing, and program. These are often referred to
as parent/pal or adventure weekends. Council-organized family camps should be
conducted by trained leaders at sites approved by the local council. Each youth
member will be under the supervision of a parent or legal guardian.
In special circumstances, a Cub Scout whose parent or legal guardian is not
able to attend an overnight camping trip may participate under the supervision
of another registered adult member of the BSA who is a parent of a Cub Scout
who is also attending. The unit leader and a parent or legal guardian must agree
to the arrangement, and all Youth Protection policies apply. At no time may
another adult accept responsibility for more than one additional “non-family
member” youth.
Overnight activities involving more than one pack must be approved by the
council. Council-organized family camps must be conducted in accordance with
established standards.
 A Webelos Scout may participate in overnight den camping when supervised
by an adult. In most cases, the Webelos Scout will be under the supervision
of his parent or guardian. It is essential that each Webelos Scout be under the
supervision of a parent-approved adult. Joint Webelos den/troop campouts
including the parents of the Webelos Scouts are encouraged to strengthen
ties between the pack and troop. Den leaders, pack leaders, and parents are
expected to accompany the boys on approved trips.

